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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2018 12:25 PM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 701 Geranium Ave E.Laliberte Ltr.9-14-18

Marcia, See below.  I will attach to file. 
 
He said he is going to have the window permit closed only.  I told him to talk to Steve Maki. 
 
 
 

From: Too Clean Building servicess INC [mailto:jacob@toocleanservices.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2018 11:45 AM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Wheeler, Jacob (CI-StPaul) <Jacob.Wheeler@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul) 
<adrian.neis@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Perucca, James (CI-StPaul) <james.perucca@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul) 
<leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Wiese, Angie (CI-StPaul) <angie.wiese@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 701 Geranium Ave E.Laliberte Ltr.9-14-18 
 
I sent a email or voicemail stating the earliest the inspector can get to my property is the 24th . Please advise me what 
my next step should be. Only the window pertains to the fire inspector even tho it was not necessary for me to pull 
permit for The work did on the window I only pulled the permit to appease the inspector.  If you read the comments on 
how nice my units are after the final inspection obviously I’m not someone that trying to beat the system and provide 
inefficient housing I offer 5 star housing please let me put this to rest I’m sorry I’m a strong willed and independent 
person truly believe I’m equal to anyone that is employed government ,state,city ect and because I let my thoughts be 
heard this is me being punished . I really would like this Just to be done this is causing me stress and anxiety.I would 
appreciate any assistance Thank you and have a great day .  
 
Get Outlook for iOS 
  

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2018 9:52 AM 
To: Too Clean Building servicess INC 
Cc: Wheeler, Jacob (CI-StPaul); Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul); Perucca, James (CI-StPaul); Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul); Wiese, 
Angie (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: 701 Geranium Ave E.Laliberte Ltr.9-14-18  
  
Hello Mr. Laliberte, 
  
See attached letter in the above matter. 
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Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
  
  


